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Date: January 31, 2025 

 
Dear Parents,  

 
We’ve reached the end of another successful week! 

 
Our students have been fully engaged in rich learning experiences this week. The pleasant 
weather has allowed for enjoyable outdoor lessons and other events, making learning even 
more dynamic and fun. 
 
This week’s sports days and field trips have contributed to a holistic educational experience, 
and we are proud to see our FS students continue to display their well-rounded learning. Let’s 
keep the spirit of parental engagement alive as we motivate our students and support our FS 
community. 
 
We encourage you to maintain open communication with your child’s subject or phase leaders 
and teachers. Should you have any academic concerns, please feel free to reach out to them. 
For parents of senior students participating in CIE and involved in booster lessons and other 
interventions, staying connected with their teachers for timely feedback is advisable; we hope 
for their full attendance. 
 
Today marked the opening of AUS MUN 2025, our third annual Model United Nations 
conference, which will continue for the next two days in the Taher Hall. This year’s theme is 
“Security,” addressing critical global challenges that resonate with our core values. 
 
Family Spring Fest 2025 
We are thrilled to remind you of our upcoming AUS Spring Fest on February 8th, which 
emphasizes community engagement. This stakeholder event aims to strengthen our 
partnerships as part of the “Year of Community” in the UAE while fostering innovation, 
entrepreneurial skills, and volunteer service. We genuinely look forward to the support of all our 
parents to ensure this event’s success. Our leaders have already communicated this, and you 
can find the details below. 
 

 
 

Click here 
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Term 1 fees 
We kindly ask you to ensure that Term 1 fees are paid promptly. Timely payment will help 
prevent any suspension on February 12, 13, and 14, in accordance with our approved policies. 
If you have any additional questions, please reach out to the email addresses provided below: 
creditcontrol@arabunityschool.ae or accounts@arabunityschool.ae. 

 
Reminder: Siblings Admission 
Parents of current students at Arab Unity School can register siblings for admission from FS2 to 
Year 8 for the 2025-2026 academic year between January 13 and February 14, 2025. 
Admissions are on a first-come, first-served basis. Notably, FS2 school hours will change, with 
lessons ending at 1:45 PM Monday to Thursday. Classes will still end at 11:30 AM on Fridays. 
For registration, visit the school website or follow this link: 
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 
 
Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Together, we can support our students' success and ensure their bright academic and personal 
growth. Thank you for being an essential part of this journey! Have a great weekend! 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Susan Rubin Varghese 
Deputy Principal  

 

mailto:reception@arabunityschool.ae
http://www.arabunityschool.ae/
mailto:creditcontrol@arabunityschool.ae
mailto:accounts@arabunityschool.ae
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/

